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Hi Michael,
 
I have found someone to replace Treston Schull on the County’s Hazardous Materials Commission.
 
His name is Julian Vinatieri.  He is the Assistant Business Manager with IBEW Local 302.  His contact
info is as follows:
 

 
 nominated Julian at our CCBCTC Board Meeting today and his nomination was unanimously

approved.
 
Please let me know what you need from our end, and we will make it happen. 
 
Thank you!
 
Bill Whitney, CEO
Contra Costa Building and
Construction Trades Council
 
2727 Alhambra Avenue
Suite 5
Martinez, CA 94553
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From: Michael Kent <Michael.Kent@cchealth.org> 
Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2023 11:47 AM
To: Bill Whitney 
Subject: Re: Appointment to the Hazardous Materials Commission
 
Ok, thanks for the update. 
 

Michael Kent

Hazardous Materials Ombudsman

Contra Costa Health Services

597 Center Ave., Suite 110

Martinez, CA 94553

(925) 313-6587

mkent@cchealth.org

www.cchealth.org

From: Bill Whitney >
Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2023 11:45 AM
To: Michael Kent <Michael.Kent@cchealth.org>
Cc: .com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Appointment to the Hazardous Materials Commission
 
 Hi Michael,
 
I’m still working on finding a replacement. I’m sure we’ll come up with somebody soon.
 
Bill Whitney, CEO
CCBCTC
 
2727 Alhambra Ave., Suite 5
Martinez, CA 94553
 

On Feb 2, 2023, at 11:30 AM, Michael Kent <Michael.Kent@cchealth.org> wrote:
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﻿
Hi Bill,
 
Just checking in to see if you have had any luck in finding a replacement for
Treston for the Hazardous Materials Commission.
 
I have talked with Terry and he has confirmed that he wants to stay as the
alternate. He has been, and will try to continue to fill in, until a permanent
replacement can be found. 
 
Thanks
 

Michael Kent

Hazardous Materials Ombudsman

Contra Costa Health Services

597 Center Ave., Suite 110

Martinez, CA 94553

(925) 313-6587

mkent@cchealth.org

www.cchealth.org
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